
Newsletter
IMPORTANT DATES

SCHOOL RE-OPENS TUESDAY 9TH JANUARY 2024

LAST DAY OF TERM FRIDAY 9TH FEBRUARY 2024

21st December 2023

Attendance and Holidays
Please be aware that we cannot 

authorise any holidays that are taken 
during term time and that the local 
authority will be required to issue a 
fine for holidays taken during this 

time. 

Polite reminder that children must be in school for 8.40am ready for lessons to 
commence at 8.45am.  Thank You. 

We’ve been 
busy filling our 
Thoresby
Backpack of 
Character 
Skills this 
term!

Can you remember 
some of the skills 
and characteristics 
you’ve used? 
Keep them in your 
backpack for 
safekeeping and 
bring them out when 
you need to.

Year 6 Residential Fundraising 
Team

Our fantastic fundraising team were very busy on 
Monday after school, selling Christmas Slap Bands.  

They raised £115.00.  Thank you for all your 
support.

Recycling
The HCAT reps have been working hard telling the 
children in KS2 about their project collecting used 
cards and unwanted gifts. Please send in any cards 
or unwanted gifts after Christmas so the girls can 
recycle them.

Church on the Way

Thank you to everyone who joined 
us for our wonderful carol concert 

today.

The Thoresby Backpack of 
Character Skills

Discos
All the children had a great time at the discos this week.  

Here are a few photos of them having fun. 



Please remember that we strive to be a nut free school so please make sure you check the 
ingredients in your child's packed lunch.

Parent Pay
This is a polite reminder – please could you 

try to keep up to date with Parent Pay 
payments for lunches, music lessons, 

breakfast club and nursery fees. Where 
possible, please try to credit the account in 

advance. 
Thank you.

New Admissions
All applications for FS2 new admissions that will 
start school September 2024 are open and will 
close 15.01.24. For further details on how to 
apply for school places, please visit the following 
website:
https://www.hull.gov.uk/education-and-
schools/applications-and-transfers/primary-
school-applications

Merry Christmas

We hope you all have a wonderful Christmas break and we 

look forward to seeing you back at school on 9th January. 

Awards
Many children were awarded Attendance and Character Certificates for the Autumn term yesterday.  
Our Character Certificates celebrate those children that have shown character skills such as 
initiative, determination and positivity.  Well done to all those that received them this term.  Please 
see photos on Twitter.


